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Thanks for your letter 

 

Dear David Brokensha 
 

Thank you for your charming letter (Oct 6) which my publishers forwarded to me. I am pleased you got so 
much out of the book, especially having lived in the California region - it meant that your critical faculties 
would have been much heightened. {I am relieved to hear that my perceptions and analysis coincided with 
yours.) I know Fish Hoek (not well) from spending a number of holidays in Muizenberg - a beautiful part of 
the world indeed. Thank you once again for taking the trouble to write. 

 

Best wishes 
David Cohen 
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